

Meeting:	<b>International Exec</b>	
Location:	<b>1E Meeting Room and Online</b>	
Date & Time:	<b>Friday 17.03.2023 12.15-13:05</b>	
<b>Present:</b>		
Krisha Shah (Chair)		
Narasimha Sathyanarayana		
Ferra Luengvoraphan		
<b>In attendance:</b>		
Melissa Oram	Student Voice Coordinator	
Blake Walker	Community Officer	
Ming Lee	Voice Student Administrative Staff	
Item		
1.	<p><b>Introductions</b></p> <p>Meeting started with Scott Raven introducing themselves to the Exec as the Change and Inclusion Manager. Scott then left the meeting.</p> <p>The Student Voice Coordinator informed the Exec that the International Forum will be held next Monday at 12.15 to 13.15 and about 11 people have signed up for it. Reminder email will be sent out again today in hopes that more people will attend.</p>	
2.	<p><b>Updates from Exec</b></p> <p>The Exec Chair felt that there wasn't anything to update but wanted to know if there was any progress on the issues that were brought up in the previous meeting.</p>	
3.	<p><b>Items from previous meeting discussed in this meeting</b></p> <p>In the last meeting, the Exec discussed ways to increase international student engagement in SU activities. The Exec previously raised that not a lot of students know about these activities and were tasked to come up with solutions.</p> <p>In this meeting, Exec members suggested that the SU should host specific international student events such as cultural events and games. It was suggested that these activities could be organised and run by cultural societies. An Exec member opined that most PG students may not engage with these events and should be focused on getting undergraduates engagement.</p>	

	<p>Student Voice coordinator informed Exec that they will be setting up a meeting with Chairs of Faith and Cultural Societies to get their participation within the Exec. The current Exec agrees</p> <p>ACTION: Student Voice Coordinator to set up meeting</p> <p>It was also raised that events for international students have always been circulated on Whatsapp such that SU specific events for international students can also be circulated this way by contacting Chairs of Faith and Cultural Societies.</p> <p>The Student Voice Coordinator also suggested that perhaps an International Newsletter can be circulated as well.</p> <p>There was also concern that international students are not aware of clubs and societies available. It was suggested that Freshers fair and refresher fair should be better communicated to students.</p>
4.	<p><b>AOB</b></p> <p>An Exec member suggested that there should be another Tea and Talk session before or during the Easter break to get engagement from International Students. One Exec Member suggested that having it during the Easter Break may be more effective. Exec Members were encouraged to help the running of the event once it has been set up.</p> <p>ACTION: Student Voice Coordinator to set this up.</p>
<p><b>The meeting ended at 12:37.</b></p>	
<p><b>Item number</b></p>	<p><b>Action</b></p>
3.	<p>Student Voice Coordinator to set up meeting with Faith and Cultural Societies</p> <p>Student Voice Coordinator to organise Tea and Talk during Easter Break</p>